Yinton Public Schools

C. E. KNAPP, Superintendent
Vinton, Jowa

February 11, 1938

pr. F. R. €. Allen

Director of Physical Eduecation
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Recelved your letter of the 28th for which I am very thank-
ful to you for the information and elarification of some of the
things in the book. I have been using some sort of a zone for
defense for the past twelve vears and stumbled into the 2-1-2
type and eventually found ourselves working ®ery close to your
gstratifled transitional idea but this ye-r we don't have a2 cen-
ter so I am playing more or legss of a 2-2-1 with boys correspond-
ing to our center on the side who can figure quite heavily
in the fast break.

W1lll be following your Oklahoma game and hoping that you
may be able to do the trick as I noticed Nebraska did 1last
night.

Agaln thanking you very much for your information, I am
Very truly yvours,

el F AW

FEC:LB Fred E. Cameron



